Request for Proposal

The Peralta Community College District is calling for Request for Proposal (RFP) packages for
Emergency Notification System (RFP 14-15/08), to be delivered to the Purchasing Department
at 501 5™ Avenue, Oakland, CA 94606, until 11:00 AM on December 17, 2014.

The RFP process is designed to select a company qualified to supply a system for a multi-user,
multi-function emergency notification system. The ENS shall be an automated, robust,
interactive, reliable high-speed notification system that will be used to notify PCCD students,
faculty, staff, and visitors of emergency incidents rapidly and enable them to respond quickly and
safely to any emergency incidents with the objective of distributing information to anyone,
anywhere, anytime, on any device at each PCCD location.

There will be a Mandatory Pre-Proposal Meeting on December 3, 2014 at 9:00am at the
Department of General Service, 333 East 8" Street, CA 94606

Copies of the RFP may be obtained at Peralta Community College District, Purchasing
Department, 501 5™ Avenue, Oakland, CA, 94606, Phone (510) 466-7225, Office Hours: 8:30
a.m. to 4:30 p.m., or by visiting our website at: www.peralta.edu and clicking on “Business
Opportunities” under Quick Links to download the package.

Publication Dates: November 25, 2014 and December 2, 2014
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